
February 5, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision Docket UE-231031 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

I support PSE’s request to extend the current net metering rate and ask that you approve it as soon as 
possible. PSE is not required to make any changes to their net metering rate at any time, but they are 
doing the right thing and protecting their customers by going on record that they intend to continue the 
current net metering rate for at least 2 more years.  

I also fully support the thorough, third party value of solar study that the solar industry, PSE and even 
other utilities agree is the right way to determine what the future net metering tariff should be. 
Comprehensive scientific analysis should guide decisions on future rates, not outdated data that 
completely ignores that solar pricing is lower than ever, and that the grid of the future will be very 
different than the grid of the past or even the present. 

Please approve this tariff request. 

Best regards, 
Travis Rockwell 
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